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April 13, 2015 

Urgent 
Medical Device Safety Alert 

 
Subject:    Important Safety Information for Verathon GlideScope GVL /AVL Reusable Video Laryngoscope Blades  

 

To our Valued GlideScope Customers, 

Verathon®, manufacturer of GlideScope® video laryngoscopes, is revising the Instructions For Use for certain 
GlideScope GVL® and AVL Reusable Laryngoscope Blades (serial numbers noted below).   

Our records indicate your facility may have received one or more of the products affected by this notice. Serial 
numbers of GlideScope Reusable Blades are located on the side of the handle; please identify the relevant serial 
numbers on your devices and follow the instructions below as applicable. 

This Safety Alert is being conducted with the knowledge of the applicable Regulatory Authorities. 

Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter.  Verathon is committed to providing products of the 
highest quality and we regret any inconvenience this revision may cause.  We encourage you to contact us if you 
need assistance or further information. 

Sincerely, 

   

Tim Shauf  
VP & General Manager, Respiratory and Surgical Solutions 
20001 North Creek Parkway 
Bothell, WA 98011 
verathon.com 
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